
My name is Kris Gould, I am an owner and operator of Kush Cart cannabis delivery service, located in Portland, Oregon.

We are testifying in support of bill 2519. This bill would help many Oregonians have safe and traceable access to cannabis delivery 
service during the pandemic and afterwards. Currently there are no such services in neighboring cities of Beaverton, Gresham, and 
Milwaukie. This forces consumers to go to dispensaries and brave the pandemic, putting themselves at risk. This bill would also 
reduce the barriers to entry for delivery companies to expand into other cities by removing the need to replicate our facilities in each 
jurisdiction we deliver to. To date we have received thousands of orders outside of our jurisdiction (city limits of Portland) that we 
have had to decline, this bill would change that.

We greatly appreciate your consideration of bill 2519 and hope to help pioneer in building a strong and safe Oregon cannabis 
industry together.
All the best,
Kris and the Kush Cart team


